
From: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>
To:  

Date: 10/10/2017 8:58:06 AM
Subject: Cable System Notification

 

 

General Summary:
The Legislative Services Agency (LSA) is aware of the cable systems disruption 
and is working with Spectrum/Time Warner to identify and resolve the issue. As 
more information becomes available we will provide updates accordingly.
 
Technical Summary:
Spectrum/Time Warner is experiencing signal issues with the Cable TV that is 
provided to the State House campus.
Services and Systems Impacted:
 
During this disruption, external cable channels will not be available.
 
If you have any questions please contact the Legislative Services Agency Service 
Desk at lsa@scstatehouse.gov or 803-212-4490.

 

 

Brian Fitzgerald  | Chief of Support Services
South Carolina General Assembly - Legislative Services Agency
BrianFitzgerald@scstatehouse.gov | www.scstatehouse.gov
803-212-4490
1105 Pendleton St. Columbia, SC 29201 
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